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January 5, 2022

To All Plainville Board of Education Employees:

State and Federal regulations require that all employeesbenotified on an annualbasis of public school
buildings containing asbestos. We have asbestos managementplans for eachbuilding and continue to

inspect and monitorasbestos as required by regulations for asbestos in schools. These plans meet the
State and Federal regulations concerning asbestos and are onfile with the Principal’s office in each

school available for your review during normaloffice hours.

Theareas ofthe schools containing asbestos have beenlabeled accordinglyandall appropriate school

personnelhavereceived asbestos awarenesstraining.

If you have any questions regarding the managementplans, you maycontact Steve Busel at 860-793-

3233.

Sincerely,

ow & Ady
Steven K. LePage
Superintendent of Schools
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